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Happy New Year  



 This is the first newsletter for 2023. I hope Santa granted all your wishes and you celebrated New Year in

style! The last couple of months have been busy with social events. Here are some highlights.



 

Tuesday 10 January 2023  Walking resumes.  

Stay tuned for a new calendar of events. 
 

Presentation night 15 December 2022 




It was a wonderful evening at the Social Brewers for our end of walking
in 2022. The “Posh Platters” grazing board looked fantastic and

everyone made the most of the delicious variety. Di Craven did the
presentation with great aplomb.



 Di reported that 

 “We had 36 Peakies earn a gift card for their walking in 2022. It was
nail biting finish for Carol Hamilton, Laura Furaro and Carol King who

achieved their next level on our last walk.



23 Peakies received Club Awards this year. After two COVID affected
years it was great to see so many Peakies rewarded for their total

walking efforts. Special congratulations to Maureen who has achieved
the highest number of walks earning her 2250 walk level and Cheryl

Lucas who achieved 2000 walks on Presentation Night. The number of
awards was boosted by the addition of new award 1750 level, so we
had 7 Peakies who earned their $60 gift voucher retrospectively.”








Presentation night 15 December 2022  cont.



Presentation night 15 December 2022  cont.



Presentation night 15 December 2022  cont.



Presentation night 15 December 2022  cont.



Presentation night 15 December 2022  cont.

Club Awards 2022 



Charmaine Austen, 100 walks, LS Tshirt
Laura Furfaro, 100 walks, LS Tshirt

Sam Ilardo, 100 walks, LS Tshirt
Liz Drew,  200 walks , Cap & Torch

Maria Campagna, 200 walks, Cap & Torch
Antoinette Ilardo, 300 walks, Vest

Jenny Hicks, 400 walks, Spray Jacket
Paul Tam, 400 walks, Spray Jacket

Margaret Mayhew, 750 walks, $60 Voucher
Shirley Carr, 1000 walks, $60 gift card

Tom Carr, 1000 walks, $60 gift card
Henry King, 1000 walks, $60 gift card

Denise Blomfield,  1500 walks, $60 gift card
Anne Wilson, 1500 walks, $60 gift card
Jan Coghlan, 1750 walks, $60 gift card

Di Craven,  1750 walks, $60 gift card
Sue Garcia, 1750 walks, $60 gift card

Carol Hamilton, 1750 walks, $60 gift card
Cheryl Lucas, 1750 walks, $60 gift card
Brian Craven,  1750 walks, $60 gift card

Maureen Connelly, 1750 walks, $60 gift card
Cheryl Lucas, 2000 walks, Gift Voucher and L/S T shirt with 2000

Maureen Connelly, 2250 walks, $100 gift card


 
 



Presentation night 15 December 2022  cont.
Number of walks for 2022  



 
 



Christmas function Bitton 3 December 2022 




There was a sea of white. Everyone dressed up. The photos show what
a wonderful time was had. Thanks to the social secretary for

organising. 
 
 



Christmas function Bitton 3 December 2022  cont. 



Christmas function Bitton 3 December 2022  cont. 



 It was a lovely Saturday morning for a walk. And the usual sumptuous breakfast at Oatley Park.
Thanks Maureen for a wonderful spread.  

 





Christmas breakfast  November 26 2022  



END

Maureen Connelly was a finalist for
Banks electorate volunteer of the year
on 16 November at Club Rivers. 
 Maureen has volunteered at a few
places and currently helps out at Meals
on Wheels.  Pictured from left to right,
Marise Payne (Shadow Cabinet
Secretary in the Shadow Ministry),
Maureen and David Coleman (member
for Banks). 

Lee Carr 

Anne Mattison 

Carol King (significant birthday)  

Brian Craven

Sue Hunter  

 

Happy Birthday
January

Patsy Williams  



February 

Congratulations Maureen - Finalist for Volunteer of the year! 

Christmas breakfast  November 26 2022  cont.


